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Hybrid Model Class Times Set; Opportunity Avallable to Change 
Choice of Hybrid vs. Full Remote 
As explained in today's 10/16/20 Minute with Dr. Meloche above, class times for the Hybrid Learning 

Model, with part in-person instruction/ part remote instruction, are now set for the launch of the hybrid 

model on November 9, 2020. GraRhics exRlaining the schedules are available on the WE Return to 

Learn R,Qge of the District website. 

Please note that busing times for elementary and middle school students participating in the hybrid 
model will follow the usual morning pickup times and early dismissal afternoon times. Busing times for 

high school students participating in the hybrid model will change in accordance with their starting 

and ending times. High school families will find their new bus times in their Genesis accounts on 

Wednesday, October 21, 2020. 

Families who wish to change from their originally chosen learning model, whether hybrid or full remote, 

may do so by contacting theJ!RRrDRriate designated administrator at their school. listed on line. The 
deadline for changing a student's chosen learning model is Thursday, October 22, 2020. 

Questions regarding the hybrid learning model should be directed to your building principal. 

Minute with Dr. Meloche Takes You Behind the Scenes to See 
PPE and Cleanlng Materlals 
In case you missed it, the Thursday, October 15, 2020 Minute with Dr. Meloche gives you a behind-the­

scenes look at the hundreds of thousands of pieces of personal protective equipment (PPE) ready for 

the launch of our !:::!ybrid Learning Model on November 9, 2020. 



Distribution of 7 Free Meals Per Student, Per Week Continues 
All STUDENTS IN CHERRY Hill may receive seven free meals per student each week beginning at 
High Schools East & West . Each Monday from 3-6 pm, each student will receive 3 breakfasts and 3 

lunches; each Wednesday f rom 3-6 pm, each student will receive 4 breakfasts and 4 lunches. This 
program will continue through December 31 , 2020 or until the federal funds for the program run out. 

Reminder Regarding Acceptable Use of Computers 
Parents and students are reminded that behavioral expectations for remote learning under Board 

Policy 2361 -AcceRtab le Use of ComRuter Networks/ComRuters and Resources are expected to be 
followed and will be enforced according to the acceptable disciplinary actions listed in the policy. 
Please direct any questions or concerns about behavior during online learning to your building 
prfncipal. 

You'll find the latest information on our plan to return to our hybrid learning model - with part in­

person/part remote learning-- on November 9, 2020. 


